
Do your payroll systems need 
updating to reflect the approved 
change in Guernsey Old Age Pension?
In April 2015, as part of the Personal Taxation Review, the States
agreed that the age at which an individual is entitled to claim 
old age pension will increase from 65 to 70. This increase will 
start in 2020 at a rate of 2 months every 10 months until it 
reaches age 70 in 2049.

Your payroll, or other software packages, may be aligned with 
the current pension age and so will need to be reconfigured 
or amended. For example, your software’s application of 
orange cards (employer only) may require some attention 
if directly aligned to the current pension age.

As 2020 is getting close you may wish to consider what 
you need to do to prepare.

For more information 
please contact Luke O’Donnell 
on 732535 or email pension.age@gov.gg
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